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Acklin, Tim

From: Daryl Wood <ddwlacrosse@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 5:35 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Budget item #551

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

I writing in support of the Marsh Hydrological Study.
I had the opportunity to be a chaperone for my 2nd grade granddaughter's field trip to the Marsh. The teacher had put
together a list of plants and animals to look for in the Marsh.
This is a great resource for the young to learn about the importance of the Marsh.
I urge the Plan Commission and full City Council to support this proposal.
Thanks.
Daryl Wood
1804 Cameron Ave
LaCrosse, WI
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